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ALBANY, NY - New York continues to rank near the bottom of the list when it comes to

being a business friendly state. Senator Terrence Murphy, a small business owner himself,

has taken it upon himself to change that. Since being appointed Chairman of the

Administrative Regulations Review Commission, the freshman from the Hudson Valley has

been slicing and dicing New York's red tape.

"It is no secret that New York's bureaucratic weight is simply crushing businesses," said

Senator Murphy. "When we have unelected bureaucrats making decisions that hinder our

ability to start and grow a business it is our responsibility to figure out how to fix it. The sad

reality is these folks are making decisions for our businesses but they have not spent a single

day in our shoes trying to make payroll. By signing these bills Governor Cuomo is allowing

the rulemaking and regulatory process to be more transparent for all New Yorkers."

On Friday, Governor Andrew Cuomo signed two additional piece of legislation that Murphy

says will help shine the light on the bureaucratic control in New York State. S7097 amends

the State Administrative Procedure Act (SAPA) to ensure full text of proposed or revised

rules and regulations that are published in the State Register are posted on a state agency's

website. S7098 ensures the full text of all emergency rules are made available to the public,

by either being published in the State Register or posting on a state agency website.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/terrence-murphy/landing
https://www.nysenate.gov/committees/administrative-regulations-review-commission-arrc


"We thank Senator Murphy, his colleagues in the Legislature, and the Governor for passing

and signing this commonsense legislation," said Heather C. Briccetti, Esq. President and CEO

of The Business Council of New York State, Inc. "Businesses and the public expect

transparency from their elected officials, especially in the arcane administrative rulemaking

process, and these bills help accomplish that goal."

Erin Meagher, Executive Director of the Greater Mahopac-Carmel Chamber of Commerce

said, "This move toward transparency is a wonderful initiative and is another great piece of

legislation by Senator Murphy. The people of New York expect accountability from our State

agencies and this will provide the general public with clear and concise information."

John Ravitz, Executive Vice President of the Westchester Business Council said, "The

Business Council of Westchester (BCW) fully supports Senator Murphy's legislation, which

we believe will eliminate unnecessary regulations that state agencies impose on businesses.

This legislation will bring a new level of transparency to the process that the BCW believes is

important for continuing to have businesses and government work together to create

economic development opportunities throughout the state."

Deborah Milone, Executive Director of the Hudson Valley Gateway Chamber of Commerce

said, "Thank you Senator Murphy for continuing to give the small business community a

voice Albany. This step towards transparency in State Government is a giant step in the

right direction!"


